The Secretariat’s current price forecast for the 2024/25 season average A Index stands at 81 cents per
pound. For 2025/26, the preliminary price forecast, based on current supply and demand estimates,

ranges from 56 to 95 cents per pound, with a midpoint of 73 cents. Price Projections are made by Ms.
Lorena Ruiz, ICAC Economist.
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